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On February 17th, the General Government Subcommittee recommended acknowledging receipt of a 

report from the Construction Contractors Board on revenue, staffing, and a new IT system. 

 

In the 2021 long session the Construction Contractors Board was given a directive to return to the 

Legislature during the 2022 legislative session to report on: 

• Actual and projected revenues for the 2021-23 and 2023-25 biennium;  

• Give an updated timeline and proposal for resourcing a new licensing system; and, 

• Give a review of the agency’s staffing needs. 

 

The report provides updates on revenue projections including a six-month projected ending fund 

balance; as well as an estimated timeline for provisioning replacement of the agency’s license system 

with an implementation goal of December 2024; and a preliminary assessment of the agency’s long-

term staffing needs. 

 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 

 


